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Another academic year is about to begin. In the College of Environment and Design (CED) at
the University of Georgia, we teach design thinking, which draws upon rational problem solving
and logic plus imagination, intuition, and creative reasoning.  Through the design process, we
seek elegant solutions to complex problems with a focus on making desired outcomes a
reality.  In the CED we apply the design process to search out solutions to environmental
problems.  And as a consequence, our students and faculty work to create socially
responsible, economically sound, ecologically healthy, and aesthetically beautiful places for
people.

NOW THAT’S A MISSION YOU CAN BELIEVE IN!
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